Friday, September 30, 2016

Mrs. Coursey’s 3rd Grade Newsletter
The mission of EES is to provide students with a safe, nurturing learning environment that unites teachers, families, and community in challenging and motivating students to become respectful, responsible members of society.
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Red Ribbon week is coming up in October! We will have a costume theme for each day to encourage our students to have a drug-free life! Here’s a sneak peek:
10/24		Superheroes
10/25		Peace & Tie Dye
10/26		Neon & Sunglasses
10/27		PJ Day
10/28		Career Dress Up
We are SO proud to announce that EES is a DISTINGUISHED school! We all worked super hard in order to make such incredible gains last year! Next spring, your child will get the opportunity to SHINE on the K-Prep test, too! Thanks for all your support and encouragement! Success comes when we all work together as a team! 
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READING—drawing conclusions (inferring)
*Fluency and comprehension homework Mon-Thur. Due Friday!

MATH—multiplication

WRITING—using commas correctly

SCIENCE—plant parts & adaptations

SOCIAL STUDIES—cardinal directions & compass rose




   



What we will be learning in 2 weeks:

Upcoming Events:
Oct. 3-7
Fall Break

Oct 24-28 
Red Ribbon Week

Nov 7-8
Staff Development &
Election Day—NO SCHOOL

Nov 23-25
Thanksgiving Break

Dec. 21-Jan 2
Christmas/New Year holiday break






A few things to note:
Earlington Elementary School
1967 Championship Dr.
Earlington, KY 42410
Phone:
(270) 825-6154 ext. 226

E-mail:
julie.coursey@hopkins.kyschools.us

Website:
http://www.hopkins.kyschools.us/webpages/jcoursey/
REMIND texts:
@gf4e8g to 81010
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